Catholic Social Services Archdiocese of Philadelphia
Mary’s Cupboard
Catholic Social Services Building
100 Levittown Parkway Levittown, PA 19054
Phone: 215-945-2550

Ancient Order Of Hibernians
P.O.Box 7

Newtown, Pa. 18940

Attn: John McGovern

February, 10. 2020
Dear Mr. McGovern,

On behalf of Mary’s Cupboard and out clients, we would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for
your donation of $2000.00.

Your donation is greatly appreciated because it permits us to give our clients a nice variety of
food for their tables. We are so thankful for your generosity and kindness to our neighbors in
need.

As you know, Mary’s Cupboard is a non-profit food pantry that provides food to the less
fortunate. We are staffed 100% by dedicated and caring volunteers. We provide food for
individuals and families who are in emergency situations. The cupboard helps anyone in need;
regardless of their background or religious affiliation. Our clients include the poor, the elderly,
the unemployed, disabled people, abandoned or abused women and their children and the

homeless.

Once again thank you for your generous donation and choosing Mary’s Cupboard. God bless
you.

Sincerely yours,
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Tim & Terry Rizzo & Ann Hyiurick
Co-Coordinators of Mary’ Cupboard



